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Dear Chairman Manning, Vice Chair Reynolds, Ranking Member Hicks-
Hudson, and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,  

 

My name is Russell Naber, and I am a resident of 10523 Sundance Court 
Blue Ash, Ohio in Hamilton County.  Thank you for the opportunity to 
submit proponent testimony on Ohio Senate Bill 101.  

Tragically, the death penalty compounds the loss of human life with the 
deliberate taking of another life. Additionally, the administration of the 
death penalty disproportionately impacts people who live in poverty, those 
who are uneducated, people who live in marginalized racial and ethnic 
communities, and people with mental impairments. Further, modern 
advances in technology have shown that a significant number of people are 
wrongly convicted of the crimes with which they have been charged. Such 
injustices call us to question the fair application of the death penalty and its 
congruence with the fundamental right to fair and equal treatment under 
the law.  

I ask you to consider my testimony and vote yes on this critically important 
bill. Thank you again for the opportunity to testify.  

 

Sincerely, 

Russell B. Naber 

 

 


